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Dear Parent/carers, 

We are looking forward to the Spring time and seeing a bit more of the sunshine; the 

saying goes ‘March comes in like a lion and goes out like a lamb’, so we are 

expecting a few more cold days and stormy weather before it starts to warm up. 

Please note that we do access the garden area as often as possible so remember to 

send your child with a coat, even if you bring them to nursery by car. 

Staff changes 

After Ally retiring in September and Alice leaving for a full time job in January we 

have experienced a couple of staff changes. Cat Gibson joined us in September 

and has taken over the role of key person for Alice’s key children, and Lisa Howe 

was appointed in February to cover Alice’s hours. 

We will also be saying ‘good bye’ to Laura as she leaves us at the end of term to 

take up a post as a Family Practitioner based at Four Woods Children Centre; we 

wish her well in her new post and we may still see her in her new capacity working 

with the local families. 

Dates 

Tuesday 17th March: we will celebrate St Patrick’s Day by inviting the children to 

wear something green; we will taste some Irish food for snack. 

Wednesday 25th March: We will be holding an Easter craft day, so please come 

along to take part in some fun Easter activities. 

Thursday 26th March: we will be joining the Primary for a ‘Spring and Easter’ concert 

in the Primary Hall at 2.15 pm. The nursery will be joining in with the celebration so 

please come along and support the children. 

Friday 27th March: the last day of term. The new term re-commences on Monday 

April 13th.  If you need a space in the Easter holiday club please make sure that you 

complete a booking form as soon as possible.  

  


